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On February 2nd, the Conway Public Library hosted 
dozens of OMers for our second annual New 
Hampshire Odyssey of the Mind Spontaneous 
Training Day. Teams joined together to share in the 
creative spirit as they learned to solve verbal, 
hands-on, and giant hands-on problems. 
 
Sherri has worked to partner with over 50 other 
New England libraries to offer our patrons access 
to the Author Hour Series of over a dozen virtual 
author talks this winter featuring some of the 
publishing industry’s top trending writers. 
 
Miss Frizzle, Princess 
Pauline, and Mother 
Nature will be visiting the 
Conway Public Library as 
part of the Once Upon a 
Story Hour series 
happening monthly in the 
Children’s Room. This 
special story time is 
curriculum-based, with 
interactive lessons and 
activities made magical 
by a historical or literary 
costumed character. 
 
Drea and Tessa have been entertaining our teens 
this winter on Fridays afterschool with Teen Giant 
Games. So far they have created and played giant 
versions of Connect Four, Sorry, and Pick-up Sticks. 
 
Almost two dozen families came out on a Saturday 
morning to enjoy musical guest Steve Blunt at Take 
Your Child to the Library Day this year. 
 


